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GOAL #4 – SAFETY 

 

CURRENT SITUATION 

At the end of the 2017-2018 school year, each building reviewed and revised their safety plans.  

Each group used ideas from FEMA and our local authorities to make changes and to incorporate 

a common language in each building.  Each building conducted active shooter drills with both 

staff and students and the district safety team met again in late January to review those drills.  

The district added a School Resource Officer for the 2018-2019 school year and he has been in 

all the buildings each and every day.  Local law enforcement has also spent time in the buildings 

getting to know our staff and students.  The district added additional cameras in the buildings, 

new intercom systems in the JH and HS, new key fob systems in all three buildings and have 

updated all the door locks inside the buildings to meet both ADA code and safety 

recommendations.  Camera access has been shared with local police and they have also been 

provided key fobs for all the buildings. 

MOVING FORWARD 

The district will continue to work with local authorities to adjust the safety plans as needed.  

The district would like to continue to employ a School Resource Officer.  Additional cameras 

and controlled access points will most likely be added moving forward.   


